
BAC Draft minutes 

November 22, 2022 

Meeting called to order by Chair Stephen Fogelson at 6:02 P M 

Committee members present : Lou Ellen Beard,  Stephen Diers, Stephen Fogelson  

Jill Smith BOS representative 

Minutes from November 15, 2022 meeting were approved. 

The Draft 2022 final report of the BAC was reviewed.   

Edits were requested.  It was agreed to prepare a second draft of the report and to convene an 

additional meeting on 29 November 2022 in order to finalize and approve the report. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 PM 


